Special joint workshop of the Carter Lake City Council and the Planning Board was held on Wednesday, September 7, 2022 at 6:00 p.m.

The Ponca Tribe of Nebraska requested one hour to present expansion plans of the existing casino to the Planning Board and City Council. After the slide show presentation there was a question and answer session.

The plans will be delivered to the Building Official in 1-2 weeks for review prior to the Planning Board meeting in October.

Present: Council: Pat Paterson, Keebie Kessler, Victor Skinner, Jackie Wahl

Planning Board: Ed Palandri, Tim Podraza, Jay Gundersen, Ray Pauly, Kathryn Dueling,

City Clerk, Jackie Carl and City Attorney Mike O'Bradovich

Workshop concluded at 8 p.m.

Jackie Carl

City Clerk